

SHS Band - Board Meeting March 19, 2024

Called to Order: 6:13pm

In attendance: Roger Guzman, John Cundiff, Teresa Cundiff, Sara Bridgeman, Jana Harrison, Jeff Bickerstaff, Kristina Scoggins, Nicole McBee, Rodney Rapp, Garrett Tucker

Minutes from the February meeting has been received, approved, and posted to the website.

I. Treasurer Report: presented by Treasurer, Jana Harrison:

February 2024

Beginning	32,065.80
22 Deposits	19,437.58
11 Checks	46,813.92
Ending	4,689.46

The treasury report has been approved.

II. Officer Reports:

President - Roger Guzman:

- Bylaws going out this week. Please review & make any edit or additions.
- Mrs. Taylor is meeting with the show designer and will then schedule a meeting with prop designers to get those going.
- Uniform prices coming.
- Mattress Fundraiser is coming.
 - Think about when we will start promoting that.
 - Mr. Bickerstaff is thinking a month out to start sending information out.
 - Think about volunteers and how many.
 - Will we sell snacks?
- Set up a budget Zoom meeting with Jana & Kristina.

Volunteers – John Cundiff:

- Need volunteers for registration & Band Banquet.
- Google Form Questionnaire (April 30th- new parent meeting)

Proposed Budget – Roger Guzman:

- Went through each category on the budget with the board. Everyone was provided a copy.
 - Questions:
 - Nicole- What's the budget for each student per meal?
 - Sara- Were sabres brought up?
- Budget was voted on and approved.

Hospitality – Nicole McBee:

- Band Banquet is Thursday, May 16th.
- Looking into catering options at the Atrium.
- Sending out a Google Form for volunteers & their interests, then will pass to John so he can add to Charms. Send out after Easter.

Communications - Jeff Bickerstaff:

- Nothing new

Colorguard - Sara Brideman:

- Start preparing for the prop budget for Winterguard in the future.
- GISD Showcase tomorrow night.
- JV Championships on Saturday at Marcus HS
- Varsity Championship on Saturday, April 6th at Flower Mound

Merchandise – Teresa Cundiff:

- Looking for hats and Sachse Band specific merchandise.
- We also need school specific to sell at games.
- Wanting to have some ideas for the new merchandise person.

Uniforms - Kristina Scoggins:

- New uniform sample pieces in. Already know that we will be looking at adjusting the orange...too red.

Assistant Director- Garrett Tucker:

- Announcements: Upcoming Pre-UIL & UIL competitions. The Pre-UIL Itinerary has been uploaded. Waiting on UIL to be finalized.
- Changes have been made to the calendar for Wind Ensemble rehearsals- check dates on Website, those are correct.
- SAT should not be affected by UIL.
- Heat restrictions/ summer rehearsals proposal.

Adjourned Meeting: 7:17 pm

Next meeting: April 16th @ 6pm